GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE
FOR THE
MONTEREY PENINSULA WATER SUPPLY PROJECT

California American Water * Monterey County Board of Supervisors
Monterey Peninsula Regional Water Authority ®* Monterey Peninsula Water Management District

May 26, 2015 Transmitted by Email

Richard C. Svindland, P.E.
Vice President - Engineering
California American Water
4701 Beloit Drive
Sacramento, CA 95838

Subject: Response to Cal-Am Notification #6 - Draft Request for Qualifications - MPWSP
Desalination Conveyance Facilities

Dear Mr. Svindland:

At a meeting on May 20, 2015, the Governance Committee reviewed the Draft Request for
Qualifications transmitted with Cal-Am Notification #6. After discussion and receipt of public
comment, committee members Jeanne Byrne and Bill Kampe voted unanimously to support Cal-
Am’s issuance of the RFQ as presented.

On behalf of the Governance Committee members, [ want to thank Cal-Am for its continued
cooperation with local agencies to ensure that the public is involved with decision making on the
Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project.

Respectfully,
£ Sex
Robert S. Brower, Sr., Vice Chair

Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project
Governance Committee
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